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A clarification regarding
William P. Barr and the
Prelature of Opus Dei.

11/27/2019

Our normal policy is not to identify
members (or non-members) of the
Prelature, but rather to leave it to
each individual to make known this
information. Nevertheless, because
there have been recent news



accounts referring to the U.S.
Attorney General, William Barr, as a
member of Opus Dei, we would like
to clarify that Mr. Barr is not a
member of Opus Dei nor has he ever
been one.
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